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I live in Eastern Washington, and I have been driving an electric car (a Chevy Bolt) for going on
three years. I have significant, actual experience driving an electric car in an area where it is
supposed to be difficult to get around in an EV. I think that, if anything, EV adoption should be
accelerated to the extent possible in all sectors, and I support these rule changes.


